
 
 
January 24, 2022  

 
Mayor Adler and City of Austin Council Members 
301 W 2nd Street 
Austin, TX 78701 
 
RE:  PROPOSED RESOLUTION - ITEM 53 on JANUARY 27 AGENDA 
 
Dear Mayor Adler and City Council Members, 
 
As representatives of the construction industry here in Austin, we are requesting a 
postponement of Item 53 on the City Council’s agenda for the January 27 meeting.   This 
resolution proposes an ordinance that will have a significant impact on the local construction 
industry, and as stakeholders of this industry we only became aware of this proposal when 
the Council agenda was published online less than two weeks ago.     
 
We believe that a robust discussion with industry stakeholders impacted by the proposal 
should be held before City Council acts on it.   Thank you for your consideration to postpone 
Item 53 and thereby allow a broader community conversation, one that is imperative to 
enacting fair and responsible policies impacting the Austin construction industry. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact Frank Fuentes at 512.627.5444 or 
fuentescon@aol.com.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

                             
 
 

 


